
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                         
 
   

Year 4 
 

Book Worms!  
 

The wonderful world of 

Roald Dahl stories. 

 

Creative development 
 

Art/DT –  We will look at the work 

of the illustrator Quentin Blake 

who illustrates many of Roald Dahl’s 

books. Using pen and ink and 

watercolour, we will turn our 

sketches into our own amazing 

illustrations. 

 

Music – This term we will be 

learning how to sing and perform 

effectively as an ensemble.  

 

We will be learning to compose 

using instruments and voices in the 

style of the composer Alexandre 

Desplat. 

 

Physical development 
 

In PE this term, we will be 

learning how to propel and control 

objects effectively and applying 

these skills in a variety of 

outdoor games. PE lessons are on 

a Monday afternoon and a 

Thursday morning. A complete 

named P.E kit should be in school 

every day. 

Problem solving, reasoning and 

numeracy 
 

This term we will be looking at 

number facts, place value, counting in 

multiples and ordering numbers. We 

will then go over quick and more 

complicated methods for adding, 

subtracting, multiplying and dividing. 

 

Homework will be sent out based on 

the unit of work every fortnight on a 

Friday, starting from Friday 18th 

September. This is due in the 

following Friday. 
 

Personal and social development 
 

In PSHEe we will be thinking about  

‘new beginnings’. The children will 

be thinking about developing their 

confidence responsibility and 

making the most of their abilities. 

  

We will also be discussing how to 

develop good relationships and 

respecting the difference between 

people. We will be considering how 

each of us are showing the British 

values. 

 

 

Communication language and literacy 
 

This term we will be looking at a variety of different 

books by Roald Dahl. We will be spending time looking 

at how the author uses descriptive language and how 

interesting characters are created! We will start by 

learning ‘The Enormous Crocodile’! 

  

Children must read at home twice a week, written 

evidence should be recorded in their reading record 

book. School books will be changed on Mondays and 

Thursdays. 

 

Spellings will be given out on a Friday and tested the 

following Thursday. Please ensure books are in on time! 
 

Knowledge and understanding of the world 
 

Computing: We will be learning to use a search engine 

effectively and how to stay safe online. 

 

Science: We will be learning about living things and their 

habitats, exploring how different living creatures have 

adapted to live where they do. 

 

RE: We will be looking at what we know about what God is 

like and why we should care for God’s world. 


